
Longport Water Tower Update - Potential Water 

Pressure Reduction and Discoloration During Work 

Period Beginning November 28th  

 

Dear Longport Residents, 

Please be aware that on or about Monday, November 

28th, the water tower will be taken offline in order to 

make necessary interior repairs, including painting. You 

may experience some pressure loss in your water system. 

This is due to the direct feeding of water without the 

help of the water tower to maintain consistent pressure. 

You may also experience water discoloration during this 

time. Discoloration is temporary and residents are 

advised to let the water run until it clears. Please take 

this into consideration when washing laundry, especially 

lighter colors.   

The Longport Public Works Department will be working 

on maintaining constant water pressure throughout the 

water tower project. We apologize for any inconvenience 

this may cause and thank you for your understanding.  


